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Heavy Fuel Oil as Cargo 
 
CIRCULATED TO P&I MEMBERS  

 

Further to the Club's circulars dated 10 February 2006 and 22 January 2019, we now enclose the 2019 
declaration form to be completed for tanker vessels aged 10 years or more in your fleet.  

The above-mentioned Circulars are available on the Club's website or by clicking on the links below:  

 Heavy Fuel Oil as Cargo (10 February 2006) 
 Policy Year 2019 - Renewal (22 January 2019)  

Please note that no declaration is required for tankers aged less than 10 years on 20 February 2019.  

This form should be completed, signed and returned to the Club by 26 April 2019.  

If any further assistance is required, please contact the Club's Loss Prevention or Underwriting 
departments. 

 

COLIN GILLESPIE 
DIRECTOR (LOSS PREVENTION)   
The North of England P&I Association Limited / North of England P&I DAC 


